
  
 

 

NOTICE OF DECISION 
 
 
 
 

Date:            July 23, 2020 
 
Project:       Twiggs Street Improvements Design-Build Project 

 RFP No.: O-00820 
 
 

 
On July 22, 2020, the Tampa Hillsborough Expressway Authority’s (the Authority) 

Board of Directors authorized its staff to shortlist both firms submitting Letters of 

Interest for the subject project.  The two shortlisted firms are: Ajax Paving Industries 

of Florida and Cone & Graham.   

 

All notices are posted on the Authority’s website ( www.tampa-xway.com) and on 

the DemandStar system. 

 

For questions regarding this notice, please contact the Authority's Procurement 

Manager, Man Le, Man.Le@tampa-xway.com . 
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